
Article 1: All children under 18 have rights  
Article 19: I have a right to be protected from being hurt or badly treated  

Article 24: I have a right to … a safe environment…  
(UN Convention on the Rights of a Child)  
 

Safeguarding is a priority here! 

 

Safeguarding News 
If you are worried about a child or need any advice, please do not 

hesitate to contact a member of our Safeguarding Team. This can 

be via the office or by email dsl@uppernidderdalefed.school  

        

Miss Thornber     Mrs Wilkinson     Mrs Thomas        Mrs Lumley       Mrs Fearnley 

PSHE 

This half term we will be 

looking at 'Taking 

responsibility for my safety.’ 

 

If you need support please let us know by emailing 

familysupportworker@uppernidderdalefed.school  

 

Discord 
Please take some time to read this 

information about Discord; a popular 

communication app. We have become 

aware that some of our pupils are using 

Discord as a way of communicating with 

each other. This app is for children aged 

13+ and without the correct restrictions 

on the app children are susceptible to 

being groomed by strangers.  

We urge you to talk to your children 

about if they are using this app and 

explain to them the dangers of 

doing so.  
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